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Littletons Division, Worcestershire County Council
County Council Elections
Thank you for everyone that voted for me on 4th May, and I confirm I was duly elected with 1991 votes (63%). So I am your County Councillor for another 4 years, and I promise to continue to work hard to represent the interests of Offenham residents,  and all 8 parishes in the Littleton Division, and to make sure our voices are heard in County Hall.

New Council Appointments

I have been chosen to be Chairman of  the County Council Overview & Scrutiny Panel which oversees all Highways works  (called the Economy and Environment Panel). 

Highways
1. Road sunk over A46 bridge Offenham Rd – Highways are liaising with Highways England and will carry out repairs to the tarmac before the winter. However a long term solution of subsidence will be in the hands of Highways England.

2. Telephone calls to WCC  - a complaint was made about the poor service received when trying to get through to someone in Highways. Assurances have been given that the service is being improved.

3. Relocating the existing street nameplate located on the traffic island at the junction of Three Cocks Lane with the B4510 to improve visability is being undertaken.
4. Some of the repeater 30mph signs along Laurels Rd to be replaced.
As always, if you have any issues on any Highways matters, please report it on the WCC website http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/homepage/98/report_it Also remember a photo of the Highways problem is as good as “a thousand words” so always take a photo where possible. 
Evesham getting a Make-over

Work has started on Evesham’s brand new Waitrose store on 25 May and it is hoped the store will open soon in March/April 2018.   The new 28,145 sq ft store at Merstow Green in Evesham – on the old Evesham Fire Station site – is being constructed for WDC by Midas Retail Limited, with Waitrose as the tenant. This project follows in the footstep of WDC building the Waitrose in Drotwich. The  aim is twofold – to give the Council a better return on its investment than money in the bank, and helping to re-vitalise Evesham. Once open, the store is expected to create up to 150 jobs.
Your District & County Councillor, Alastair Adams can be contacted on adams.pebworth@gmail.com  or mobile 07725 979 277 or www.alastairadams.org 

